
 

Name: TU Dublin SU Executive 

Aide Memoires from the meetings on: 

29th November 2022 

 

 

29th November 2022 

- President congratulated new part-time officers, explained operational aspects and onboarding 

- President updated that referendum passed with highest turnout in TUDSU history 

- President provided update about council & discussed the upcoming motions & discussion items 

- Postgraduate Officer gave update on events (hikes, Christmas party), meetings (graduate 

research school), and postgraduate charter 

- VP Welfare & Equality (City) updated on Social Justice Week, abolishment of violence and SHIFT 

- Deputy President (Blanchardstown) and Deputy President (Tallaght) provided update on class 

rep recruitment, drop-in clinics, library campaign, exams campaign and nStEP training. 

- VP Events & Engagement gave update on fundraising launch and Christmas week. 

- All officers present provided introductions (given new PTO’s present 

 

 


